


POLY COTTON BLACK T-SHIRT

SIZE CHART

XS 36

S 38

M 40

L 42

XL 44

XXL 46

XXXL 48

Polo T-Shirt has a polo color, short
sleeves, short button placket, vented
hem with back hem longer than front.
Poly Cotton Material for comfort and
easy maintenance.

MRP 1499



Polo T-Shirt has a polo color, short
sleeves, short button placket, vented
hem with back hem longer than front.
Poly Cotton Material for comfort and
easy maintenance.

POLY COTTON GREY T-SHIRT

SIZE CHART

XS 36

S 38

M 40

L 42

XL 44

XXL 46

XXXL 48

MRP 1499



POLY COTTON WHITE T-SHIRTS

SIZE CHART

XS 36

S 38

M 40

L 42

XL 44

XXL 46

XXXL 48

Polo T-Shirt has a polo color, short
sleeves, short button placket, vented
hem with back hem longer than front.
Poly Cotton Material for comfort and
easy maintenance.

MRP 1499



POLY COTTON BLUE T-SHIRTS

SIZE CHART

XS 36

S 38

M 40

L 42

XL 44

XXL 46

XXXL 48

Polo T-Shirt has a polo color, short
sleeves, short button placket, vented
hem with back hem longer than front.
Poly Cotton Material for comfort and
easy maintenance.

MRP 1499



POLY COTTON MAROON T-SHIRTS

SIZE CHART

XS 36

S 38

M 40

L 42

XL 44

XXL 46

XXXL 48

Polo T-Shirt has a polo color, short
sleeves, short button placket, vented
hem with back hem longer than front.
Poly Cotton Material for comfort and
easy maintenance.

MRP 1499



POLY COTTON YELLOW T-SHIRTS

SIZE CHART

XS 36

S 38

M 40

L 42

XL 44

XXL 46

XXXL 48

Polo T-Shirt has a polo color, short
sleeves, short button placket, vented
hem with back hem longer than front.
Poly Cotton Material for comfort and
easy maintenance.

MRP 1499



POLY COTTON RED T-SHIRTS

SIZE CHART

XS 36

S 38

M 40

L 42

XL 44

XXL 46

XXXL 48

Polo T-Shirt has a polo color, short
sleeves, short button placket, vented
hem with back hem longer than front.
Poly Cotton Material for comfort and
easy maintenance.

MRP 1499



POLY COTTON CHARCOAL GREY T-SHIRTS

SIZE CHART

XS 36

S 38

M 40

L 42

XL 44

XXL 46

XXXL 48

Polo T-Shirt has a polo color, short
sleeves, short button placket, vented
hem with back hem longer than front.
Poly Cotton Material for comfort and
easy maintenance.

MRP 1499



POLY COTTON SEAPORT T-SHIRTS

SIZE CHART

XS 36

S 38

M 40

L 42

XL 44

XXL 46

XXXL 48

Polo T-Shirt has a polo color, short
sleeves, short button placket, vented
hem with back hem longer than front.
Poly Cotton Material for comfort and
easy maintenance.

MRP 1499



POLY COTTON ROYAL BLUE T-SHIRTS

SIZE CHART

XS 36

S 38

M 40

L 42

XL 44

XXL 46

XXXL 48

Polo T-Shirt has a polo color, short
sleeves, short button placket, vented
hem with back hem longer than front.
Poly Cotton Material for comfort and
easy maintenance.

MRP 1499


